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Further to the notice regarding starting hybrid classes for second 
year degree college students (put up in November 2021), we would 
like to inform all students and parents not to make any 
arrangements until further notice from the college regarding the 
same, in view of the ongoing uncertainty regarding the COVID 
situation.  
 
By order 


